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Joins in the SVDP St. Paul the Apostle Conference Special Works of Visitations at Palmyra Brethren Home & Palmyra Nursing Home in Annvill, PA
CARLY is a beautiful four-year-old Golden Retreiver, who is a certified therapy dog that belings to Mike and Grace Stauffer--members of the St. Paul the Apostle Conference.  Giving a little history of Carly's background, she was born in Carlisle, PA.  She was sold and moved to Chicago, where she was shown professionally and regrettably suffered abuse.  Oklahoma was her next home with a family that raised dogs for Seeing Eye Schools.  Carly then went to a Seeing Eye Center in Morrisontown, NH where the Stauffer's became aware of her need for a home.
For many years Mike has been an active member of the Society.  He was aware tht his Conference members had never visited people in hospitals and nursing homes.  Mike not only knew that Carly needed a home but felt that this was an opportunity for himself, his father, David and Carly to join in the special work of visiting the elderly and sick.  Taking turns each week, Mike and David take Carly to visit 40 residents with the gentle disposition and love that Carly brings.
Our patron saint, St. Vincent de Paul and founder Blessed Frédéric Ozanam, had much love and concern for the sick and the lonely.  As a true Vincentian, Mike, David and Carly find the time to visit with those that are confined.  The greatest reward for all three of them is that they ae always happily greeted by everyone who anxiously await their visits.
Thank you to Emerson A. Sabo, Conferernce president, for sharing this wonderful story.
